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I wish you to note my objection to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm Whitstable for the following 
reasons.  
1 the loss of a large green area and farm land for ever 
2 an increase in road traffic 
3 extra demands on local health care services 
4 more pressure on already over burdened water supply and drainage 
Whitstable is already over developed generally. 
thank you R Chapman  
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